
November 6, 2020 

 

Dear Families and Friends, 

 

I hope that you and your families are staying healthy. The Residents, Sisters and I continue to 

keep you in our prayers. Thank you all for your patience. Today with God’s blessing we started 

our indoor visits.  

 

This initiative for indoor Compassion Care/Essential Caregiver visits will bring so much 

happiness to our Residents, even though we are concerned when listening to the rising cases of 

COVID-19 around us. We count on you to follow our guidelines and protocols for the safety of 

the Residents and everyone.  

 

Our results from the testing last week are all back. We had one staff member positive and all 

Sisters, Residents, and Apartment Residents were negative.  

 

We continue to follow the guidance from the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) 

and Minnesota Department of Health (MDH) regarding the safety precautions which the 

Residents, Staff and Little Sisters have to follow to prevent contracting COVID -19.  

 

As we begin the month of November, let us pray to all the Saints in heaven for an end to this 

coronavirus pandemic. We will keep you posted as things change.  

 

Gratefully in Christ,  

Sister Theresa Louisa, lsp 

Little Sisters of the Poor 

 

 

We could use donations of: 

 

Disposable Silverware 

Liquid Tide HE 

Medical Gloves Size Large 

Sanitizing Wipes 

Disposable Hinged Containers 

N 95 Masks 

Bottled Water 

Individual Wrapped Treats 

Lotion (sizes 3ounces to 6 ounces) 

 

 

 

 

 


